2025 St. Anthony's Harvest Bazaar Festival

Crafter's Application

Saturday, November 22nd from 9:00am - 4:00pm

St. Anthony Women's Guild St. Anthony Maronite Catholic Church Cedar's Hall 375 Island Pond Road, Springfield, MA 01118

Dear Crafters:

We are very happy to announce that our 2025 Fall Harvest Bazaar Festival is scheduled for Saturday, November 22nd – one day only. Crafters will be pleased with the number of visitors that attend to search for unique gifts to buy and the delicious food for sale. Pastries and food can be bought to eat at the event or to bring home to share with family and friends. Also, a large draw is our Themed Baskets and Big Raffle!

For participation in the Fall Harvest Bazaar, please return the form below along with a check (payable to St. Anthony Women's Guild) in the amount of \$50.00. You will be provided with one 8-foot table with two chairs. You will also have the opportunity for early set up on Friday, November 21st from 3:00pm – 6:00pm. To ensure participation, please return as soon as possible (ASAP).

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Kathy Alevras at 413-478-8076 or e-mail at kathleenalevras@gmail.com.

Mail applications and payment to: Kathy Alevras, 1790 Westfield Street West Springfield, MA 01089

We look forward to hearing from you!

Name:		
Address:		
City, State, Zip:		
Phone/Cell Phone:	E-mail:	
Your Craft:		
Special requests if any:		